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Dear Planning,

At the meeting of Alton Parish Council on Wednesday 9th June 2021 the below planning
application was considered.

i. SMD/2021/0330. Merlin Attractions (Alton Towers). Installation of seasonal
temporary stage. Following a discussion Cllr Shepherd proposed and Cllr Ballard
seconded that the council object to this development on the grounds of the
noise it will generate for nearby residents. The proposal was carried by the
council.

Kind regards

Selwyn Burton
Clerk to Alton Parish Council
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